CHURCH OF HOPE

MISSIONS MONTHLY PROJECT NEWSLETTER

February/March, 2012

NEW MISSIONS MONTHLY PROJECT NEWSLETTER

This is our first monthly missions project newsletter to help support our missions partners in India and Africa. Each month we will share about one different mission's project that we would like to support as a church community. Through this newsletter sponsors will know where their love gifts are being directed as well as being better able to give into the mission's projects that God has put on their hearts to sow into. By focusing on one project a month we can also receive bulk printing discounts. We will continue to send out our quarterly Missions Newsletter which outlines all of our ministry activities abroad. To know more about our monthly projects please call Pastor Conrad on 0413 483 858.



PROJECT FOR FEBRUARY / MARCH

- Printing manuals for Bible Training Centres in Kenya
- Translating manuals into Uganda Native Language
- Printing manuals for Uganda Bible Training Centres





CHURCH OF HOPE INC:

(Affiliated with Australian Christian Churches AOG)

Inc. No. A0044845W ABN: 12 198 982 157 GPO Box 3552, Melbourne, 3001

WEB SITE: www.coh.org.au

Director: Conrad Fenton 0413 483 858 Senior Pastor: David Palmer 0411 370 767

Missions Email Address: churchofhope@hotmail.com

THIS MONTH'S MISSIONS PROJECT - Providing ministry manuals to pastors establishing bible training schools in Africa

Pastor Conrad (pictured below sitting next to Bishop Benson) encouraged 81 Pastors to run workshops in his recent trip to Nairobi. With a team of mature pastors (pictured below left) Bishop Benson has now already helped 10 pastors to birth training centres using the Church of Hope training manuals. Copies of these manuals can be downloaded from our web site www.coh.org.au. As most of the pastors come from the slum areas of Nairobi we have the opportunity to sow into their lives by providing them with free ministry manuals to help establish their bible training schools. Our project for February and March is to print as many manuals as we can to give to these pastors who have commenced these bible training centres in Africa.





UGANDA BIBLE COLLEGES

Bishop Martin (pictured left with Pastor Conrad) has shared vision with pastors in five regions in Uganda to start bible training centres. He is now translating the manuals into the native language of Uganda and praying for the finances needed to print them. All manuals will be printed in bulk by Bishop Benson and sent to pastors in Kenya and Uganda. We are praying that many will sow into this month's mission's project.

Printing manuals in bulk reduces the cost per manual by half and enables many pastors to be given training manuals to run bible training centres. All donations into the Missions Account below in March will be used to print ministry manuals for African pastors.

CBA MISSIONS BANK ACCOUNT FOR WORK IN AFRICA To sow into translation and printing of manuals for Pastors:

Church of Hope Inc. Missions Account **BSB No.** 06 – 3001 Account No. 1036 2429